                                                                       Borganelli’s Buzz
                                                              Week of January 20-27, 2017
Hello we have had an eventful week in Kindergarten!  Mark came to visit us on Tuesday and we had the best day ever jump roping for a healthy heart!  Our school wide word of the week has been “acceptance”.  We had a mini Chinese New Year celebration on Friday!  We have learned about hot and cold temperature and are excelling in math as we continue to practice our addition word problems!  
Next week we will celebrate the 100th day of school!  I have asked your child to bring in 100 items of some kind from home (buttons, pennies, tooth picks, pretzel sticks, raisins, etc. etc.)  They will have the opportunity to share their 100 items with the class.  We are still asking all families to bring in canned goods for our 100th day of school celebration!  Kindergarten will participate with other grades on a school wide project with the canned goods.  We will also be going on a field trip to the zoo and planetarium on Thursday February 2nd.  Please have your child wear his/her HLA red T-shirt on field trip day!  
Valentine’s Day is on Tuesday February 14!!  We will have a celebration in the afternoon!  If your child wants to participate in making valentines please make sure that he/she has one for each classmate.  I will send a list home of all children in our class.  Please make sure to not include any candy with the valentine cards.  Pencils, crayons, erasers are acceptable.  I will also need some moms or dad to participate and help out with the party.  Please let me know if you would like to volunteer that day or bring in healthy snacks for our celebration!  Thank you in advance for your participation!! 
Spelling words for next week are going to be from our sight word list!!  
                                                      to                 with                      come                    see                      like   
**Please sign up for the Five Points of Life Marathon weekend in Gainesville.  It is on Saturday February 25, 2017.


[bookmark: _GoBack]Have a great weekend!!!  Thank you to all of our amazing moms and dads who have volunteered in our class!!

Mrs. Borganelli
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